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The current system of voting is fair to all registered voters. As senior citizen, I can 

assure you that it is convenient and expedient. The ability to study and then vote the 

ballot in a non rushed manner is most appealing part of current system.  

Voting in person will require standing in line. That is difficult if not impossible for a 

great number of the older and disabled citizens. 

The proposal is deliberate attempt to prevent a certain community from voting. That 

community is the elderly or physically impaired. I SAY NO!! 


